
 

 

4 April 2013 

 

 

To Community and Protective Services Committee Chair and Members; 

 

Re; Abandoned Shopping Cart By-law 

 

I would like to request staff to consider and report back with respect to a by-law to prohibit the removal of 

grocery carts from any store property, or to abandon them on public property, including parks and creeks, or on 

any private property.  Grocery carts abandoned in parking lots, dumped in streams, and discarded in alleyways 

are an eyesore and are costly to replace.  

Attached are three examples of shopping cart by-laws from Mississauga, Markham and Guelph. 

 

 

Ward 4 Councillor  

Stephen Orser  

Cell. 519-851-4968  

 


